
Hooray! 
Back to School



Mrs Baldi, Mrs
Deratz and Mr

Hearne along with all
the teachers are
very excited that

Year 1 is coming back
to school. 



Miss Troy, Mr Longo, Mrs
Falconer, Mrs Green, Mrs

Rosser, Mrs Burnett and Mrs
Smallwood are really excited to
teach Year 1 at school again.



Some things will be the
same at school and
some things will be

different and that is
okay!



The things that
will be the same
at school are...



Our
expectations are

the same. 
I Co-operate,

Achieve, Respect
and Engage to
be successful at

school.



The buildings
and classrooms
are the same.



I will follow
Kindergarten's

5Ls of
listening. 



I will have my own
teacher again and I will
be able to sit next to
someone in class.  The

desks will not be
separated. 



When my teacher asks me to do
something, it is not a choice.  

I cannot choose whether to do the work.  
I will do what I am asked straight away. 



I will wash my hands
a lot when I am at
school to keep them

clean.



I will remember to go
to the toilet at lunch 1
and lunch 2.  



I will bring food from
home as well as a drink
bottle. The canteen will
be open for orders soon.  



We will be able to play with
the construction and balls

in the playground.
I must not bring my own
toys or Pokemon cards to

school.



I might see Trevor in
the playground or my
classroom too. He is
the same but his hair
has grown a little
longer. If I see him I will
remember to ask
before I pat him.  



The things that
will be different
at school are...



I will wear my
summer uniform to
school and remember
to bring my hat
everyday.



I will walk into school from
the gate by myself. 



My teacher will be wearing a face
mask.  Some of the children may
be wearing a face mask too.  



In the morning when I arrive, I will put my bag
on a hook outside my classroom or on the
verandah and play in the Western Playground. I
will play with my friends, follow the CARE Code  
and ask the teacher on duty for help if I need
it.  



I will line up near my
classroom when the
bell goes after
playtime just like I
did at the start of
the year.



My teacher will walk me to the
gate in the afternoon. I will
remember my pick up plan. Some
children will meet with their
brother or sister. Some children
will go to Kiss and Drop. Some
children will go to OSHC or to
catch the bus and some children
will meet their parents at the
gate.



Some things will be the
same and some things
will be different at

school but that is okay
because Newport
Public School is an

amazing school full of
people who care about

me.


